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From: Dorsey Swindall
To: Schwager, Zachary D.
Subject: Please deny 21-VARIANCE-0099
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 7:41:50 AM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe


﻿Good morning,
Writing to express opposition to the garage the residents of 506 Tiffany Lane want to build. I live at 513 Tiffany
Lane, across the street from 506. The City of Rolling Fields is in opposition to the variance request, as am I, and
other adjacent neighbors. I would appreciate our zoning to be respected. I do not want our circular, hillside street to
have an over large garage taking over everyone’s views against city and neighbors‘ wishes. It’s a beautiful street and
this would be an eyesore for dozens of families. Please do not make special accommodations for this request.


Thank you,
Dorsey Swindall


Sent from my iPhone
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